
Old Terms and Conditions 

 

We wish to advise that if you have already registered an e-toll Account you are not required to re-

register for an e-toll Account.  

 

We intend to make revised Terms & Conditions available as soon as our engagement process with 

the Consumer Commissioner has been concluded, but in any event, before 30 April 2012.  

 

We believe that these revised Terms and Conditions will allay fears consumers may have. 

Importantly, the revised Terms and Conditions will apply to everybody who has registered already or 

who registers in future. No registered user will be prejudiced or disadvantaged. 

 

For any enquiries, please call the e-toll Call Centre on 0800 SANRAL (726 725), Note: When 

completing your e-toll Account registration via the Call Centre, your banking details should only be 

entered via the touch pad on your telephone and should never be recited to an operator. 


